
                                                       

PreCanSkate & CanSkate News 
 

 
 
Happy New Year!  The Orillia Figure skating Club hopes that you and your family have 
had a great Christmas and we wish you all the best in 2023. 
 
Welcome back to Rotary arena.  We are so happy to have our sessions back to normal.  Welcome to all our 
new skaters who are starting in January.  For skaters that started earlier in the year, you may be in a different 
coloured group for the start of 2023.  The coloured groups indicated what level your child is at.  We try to 
group all the skaters at the same level in the same groups.  Therefore it is easier for our coaches to teach the 
skills required, as well as testing them on elements they need to do to receive a colouring sheet, receive a 
ribbon or pass a badge.   
 

All PreCan and CanSkaters skaters should be receiving our club newsletters via email.  If you are NOT receiving 
these newsletters by email, please let me know so we can make sure we have the correct email for you. 
  
LOTTERY  TICKETS  Please return your ticket stubs to the name tag table or to one of our coaches as soon as 
possible.  If you haven’t sold your tickets as of yet, you paid for them in your membership fees so just write 
your name and info on each stub and return the stubs ASAP. 
 
NO SKATING – Monday February 20th  -  Family Day  (this was calculated in your registration fees) 
 
LAST DAY OF SKATING – Friday March 3rd  for all Friday skaters 
        Monday March 6th for all Monday skaters 
        Wednesday March 8th for all Wednesday skaters 
 

Spring Learn to Skate 
The Orillia Figure Skating Club will be running a spring PreCanSkate and CanSkate session. 
We are still waiting for final information from the city, but hope to have details soon. 
Once information is available it will be sent out to all our current members. 
Tentatively the session will run from the end of March until the May long weekend, tentatively on Monday 
and Wednesday nights.  More information will be available soon. These programs are expected to fill, so plan 
ahead and be prepared to register once information becomes available. 
 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns, 

Tracey Zwiers 
CanSkate Coordinator 
teamtracey@orilliapronet.com


